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Subject: File Reference No. 1102·100, Comment on FASB Stock Option Proposal 
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Dear Mr. Robert Herz: 
I am writing in reference to FASB's invitation to comment on its exposure draft, "Share­
Based Payment," an amendment of Statements No. 123 and 95. I'm strongly opposed to the 
proposed regulations. Please don't take these benefits away from employees like me, who 
depend on them. For example, my stock options were key to my ability to purchase my first 
home. 

Sincerely, 

Paul Araquistain 
1207 Noe St. 
San Francisco, CA 94114 


